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September 2015
Dear Business:

Lake Shore High School would like to ask you to support our students this year with a donation to our annual fundraising campaign.  
Last year, our newly created social media accounts created positive communication by helping to inform our community of school events, student successes, sport highlights, and more!  When students actively participate on these accounts, prizes were awarded.  This created more buzz to continue to update our stakeholders and share with the world how we build successful futures for our students.
We encourage you to donate gift cards, money, and/or small token prizes that you deem fitting.  In exchange for your contribution, your name will be included in an upcoming district newsletter, posted on social media, and a certificate of appreciation will be delivered by the end of the school year.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tasha Candela
Business Teacher
